
 

1 
 

 
 

             
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Tuesday, July 2, 2024 

 

CONTACT:  

Detective Sergeant Brian French (619) 241-3116 or bfrench@pd.sandiego.gov   

 

SDPD Attempting to Identify Suspects Involved in 
Multiple Vehicle Thefts in Mission Valley 

 

San Diego – The San Diego Police Department’s (SDPD) Eastern Division is seeking to identify a suspect 

involved in multiple vehicle thefts in Mission Valley.  He is described as a white or light complected male, 

mid 30’s, around 170 lbs., with short brown hair and an unkempt beard (see photos below).  On two 

separate occasions just after 3 a.m., the suspects entered the River Front Condominiums parking garage 

on Camino de la Reina in Mission Valley. 

In the first incident on June 20, the suspects gained access by unknown means to a gold 2003 Toyota 

4Runner and located a vehicle fob to a white 2023 Toyota Rav4 (CA/9LSW832) parked next to it. Both 

vehicles were stolen. 

The second incident occurred on June 22 by the same suspects returning to the condominium parking 

garage and this time, stealing a black 2015 Jeep Grand Cherokee (AL/63A55U9).  

The gold Toyota 4Runner has since been recovered in Otay Mesa, however the white Toyota Rav4 and 

black Jeep Grand Cherokee are still missing. 

Detectives are currently investigating these crimes and looking to identify the suspects. Anyone with 

information is asked to call SDPD’s Eastern Division Investigative Unit at (858) 495-7940.  

SDPD would like to remind all residents to always lock their vehicles and never leave any keys or 

valuables inside.  
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